
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Ninth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

October 22, 2023 
 
 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to World Mission Sunday. This is a 
collection of the US Bishops. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Leslie LaSalle-

Haddow. May God bless her. 
 

• This Monday – Thursday, October 23-26, the priests of the diocese will be on 
their annual retreat. As such, there are no Confessions or Masses at the parish 
on these days. The Rosary, Adoration, and our devotionals will all still take 
place. Please note that some of the times have changed. Please consult the 
parish calendar for details. 
 

• On Wednesday, October 25, Monty Bennett, our Director of Sacred 
Liturgy/Principal Organist, will guest teach the adult Bible Study. Monty will 
give a review of the Catholic funeral and other rites, as well as discuss the 
importance of pre-planning these sacred liturgies. 
 

• Father Kirby returns to the parish later this week and looks very forward to 
having the Masses with you next weekend. 

 
• Our next Prayer Outreach at the local abortion facility is this coming Saturday, 

October 28, at 8:30 AM. All parishioners are encouraged to come and join in 
our peaceful, prayerful protest against the horror of abortion. The address of 
the facility is located on our website. The parish provides a free bus. Please 
stop by the Front Office before or after our weekend Masses or drop us an 
email to reserve your seat. 

 
 

https://gracewepray.org/calendar/
https://gracewepray.org/calendar/

